
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 

 
(By email)    
 

Our Ref: MGLA150221-5963 
 

2 March 2021 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 14 February 2021. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested:   

 
The total amount of council funds spent on external consultant services during the year 
2020 to date, 2019 and as many years for which records are available 

 
 

Our response to your request is as follows:  
 
The information you have requested is available on the GLA's website in our spending reports 
for payments of £250 or more - the company name and amount paid are already published 
within these pages, with records going back to 2013/14:  
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/spending-money-
wisely/our-spending   
 
You can search the Expenditure Account Code Description column for relevant information 
about consultancy spend. The report also contains company names allowing you to also search 
on that basis. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA150221-5963 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 




